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Milly Southworth

From: hello@duchydefibs.co.uk

Sent: 31 December 2023 14:03

To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Costcutter defib

Hi Milly (again)

Yesterday (Sat 30th Dec) the public access defibrillator at Costcutter stores was deployed, and used, for a local
incident. The defib is back within the cabinet but the internal battery is about to become too low to be able to
operate if required and requires replacement. We have two options available for you: -

1) We replace the battery like for like, these usually last around 3+ years before needing replacement again
{depending on the amount of times it is used). This costs £375+VAT {£450). We will have one in stock at present

2) We replace the whole defibrillator with the model we now recommend.

The battery is in the same cassette as the pads so when the pads are replaced the battery is also replaced. We
replace pads as a part of the annual fee you pay so you would have the battery changed in future with no additional
costs {as long as the annual fee is cleared). We are doing these at a reduced rate for people in the same position as
you, this option costs £600+VAT (£720). We have these units in stock. This would make it the same as the others you
have with us (except 61 Cremyll Rd who brought their own defib)

Kind regards

Alan



